NTEU


NTEU strongly supports H.R. 1492 and S. 790 which would require mandatory training in the federal government to managers and supervisors within one year of being appointed.

This bipartisan legislation, introduced by Reps. James Moran (D-Va.), Gerry Connolly (D-Va.) and Frank Wolf (R-Va.) in the House and Sen. Daniel Akaka (D-Hawaii) in the Senate, would ensure that the managers and supervisors receive training on a variety of topics, including worker performance and employee collective bargaining rights. This bill would serve to further enhance the existing GS system, and educate current management on its proper implementation. The current system has proven to be transparent, non-discriminatory and is understood and respected by those who labor under it. By better training management on the correct implementation and certification process, we can ensure the continued success of this program.
For more information go to www.nteu.org 
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